
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 9/11/18 

Start of the School Year 

The school year has gotten off to a very smooth start.  Students seem happy to be back to school and it’s great 

seeing the excitement that comes with a new school year. 

Open House 

Open House was held on 8/29/18.  It was again a wraparound Open House to offer families the opportunity to 

gather information about community services all in one place.  Attendance at Open House neared 100% for all 

classrooms.  A few services available to families included:  School pictures, Boy/Girl Scouts, Bussing, Food 

Service, Kinship, TES T-Shirt Sales.  I heard many positive comments about this experience and believe that it 

was well received by all. 

PBIS 

BE Safe 

BE Respectful 

BE Responsible 

BE A Good Citizen 

The 2018-2019 Elementary theme is Super Heroes.  The September Focus Area is the playground and the 

September Vocabulary is Kindness and Sportsmanship. 

Harley Day 

Harley Day is Friday, Sept. 14.  We will have presentations in the morning for all students. 

Farm to Table Workshop 

Aimee Dickrell, Director of Tomahawk Main Street, is coordinating a Farm to Table Workshop for 3rd grade 

students September 18.  Students will be bussed to Grace Lutheran Community Garden for a tour, have lunch at 

Bambino’s, and then finish the day at the Farmers’ Market.  Students will be given a budget to shop at the 

Farmers’ Market for some fresh market food items.  Thanks to Aimee Dickrell for writing a grant and setting this 

experience up for the 3rd grade students and to TEAPIE for providing matching grant funds for each student’s 

shopping experience. 

Family Math Night 

On Thursday, September 20th  6-7 p.m. an Elementary Family Math Night will be offered in the Elementary 

Library.  This will be an opportunity for families to learn more about the Tomahawk Elementary School Math 

Program. 

Careers on Wheels 

This event will run Sept. 29, 1-3 p.m. for 5th grade students.  The students will learn about different kinds of 

careers involving vehicles.  Students will be allowed to see the vehicles up close, talk to the professionals and 

have fun while doing it. 

Fire Prevention Week 

Fire Prevention Week is Oct. 8-12.  During this week the students will be presented different Fire related 

curriculum by area firefighters. 

 


